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Mention  
 
The Derrick: Groundbreaking at A-CV park 
https://www.thederrick.com/news/front_page/groundbreaking-at-a-cv-park/article_84ffa532-5951-
11ed-9b59-232d520b0d19.html 
 
Butler Eagle: Ground broken at AC Valley Industrial Park 
https://www.butlereagle.com/20221031/ground-broken-at-ac-valley-industrial-park/?  
 
Latrobe Bulletin: Westmoreland Conservation District announces appointments  
https://www.latrobebulletinnews.com/news/local/westmoreland-conservation-district-announces-
appointments/article_16db53fd-b64d-5439-8fab-5bb7d3e10cbf.html  
 
Marcellus Drilling News: PA DEP dings PGE again for causing muddy water in Lycoming Creek 
https://marcellusdrilling.com/2022/10/pa-dep-dings-pge-again-for-causing-muddy-water-in-loyalsock-
creek/   
 
DuBois Courier-Express: Jefferson County Solid Waste Authority having issues getting possession of 
excess containers 
https://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/local/jefferson-county-solid-waste-authority-having-issues-
getting-possession-of-excess-containers/article_b4fe40ae-573f-11ed-9747-c7ed60eebd1e.html  
 
Climate Change 
 
Towanda Daily Review: Heritage Foundation data scientist: Economic struggle attached to climate plan 
https://www.thedailyreview.com/news/local/heritage-scientist-economic-struggle-attached-to-climate-
plan/article_56931349-d7f2-5f8c-b5d2-c40147edaf89.html 
 
PFAS 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: PFAS detected in Susquehanna as part of nationwide testing 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/outdoors/2022/11/pfas-detected-in-susquehanna-as-part-of-
nationwide-testing/  
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Kane Republican: DCNR and the USDA Forest Service Sign an Agreement for Shared Stewardship (pg 4) 
https://kanerepublican.pressreader.com/kane-republican 
 
Tribune-Review: Public input meetings will focus on proposed nature, art park in Hempfield  
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/public-input-meetings-will-focus-on-proposed-nature-art-park-
in-hempfield/  
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Sizing up the daunting Thousand Steps trail, one of Pennsylvania’s most unique 
pathways 
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https://lancasteronline.com/sports/outdoors/sizing-up-the-daunting-thousand-steps-trail-one-of-
pennsylvania-s-most-unique-pathways-column/article_d7671308-57d2-11ed-9b00-5bfbb0d12ac8.html 
 
York Dispatch: Improvements planned for more than 2,000 acres of protected land in York County 
https://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/news/local/2022/10/31/improvements-planned-for-more-than-
2000-acres-of-protected-land-in-york-county/69600705007/ 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Fall fishing stretches season for anglers 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2022/11/fall-fishing-stretches-season-for-anglers/    
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Reflections in Nature: Turkey vultures are scavengers, not hunters 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/outdoors/2022/11/reflections-in-nature-turkey-vulture-are-
scavengers-not-hunters/  
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Bear seasons are underway throughout Pennsylvania  
https://www.sungazette.com/news/outdoors/2022/11/bear-seasons-are-underway-throughout-
pennsylvania/  
 
Renovo Record: Chestnut Grove Robbie Gould Youth Sports Complex site in temporary delay mode 
https://therecord-online.com/site/archives/88373  
 
Towanda Daily Review: Conservation Corner: Bradford County Women in Ag Day 
https://www.thedailyreview.com/news/local/conservations-corner-bradford-county-women-in-ag-
day/article_6d1b8c19-b2e3-5800-9510-4bee1d48fe51.html  
 
Environmental Cleanup and Brownfields 
 
Bradford Era: City officials seeking help cleaning up abandoned homeless camp 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/city-officials-seeking-help-cleaning-up-abandoned-homeless-
camp/article_6e5ab5c2-cf68-508c-b154-f3b6d1178ed0.html 
 
Post-Gazette: Sharpsburg breaks ground on waterfront development at old scrapyard site  
https://www.post-gazette.com/business/development/2022/10/31/sharpsburg-mosites-co-waterfront-
development-scrapyard-site/stories/202210310080 
 
York Daily Record: Demolition has resumed at blighted Manna Pro complex next to York Expo Center 
https://www.ydr.com/story/news/local/2022/11/01/demolition-resumed-at-blighted-manna-pro-
complex-near-york-expo-center/69607095007/ 
 
Energy  
 
KDKA: LIHEAP accepting applications for heating assistance program  
https://www.cbsnews.com/pittsburgh/news/liheap-accepting-applications-for-heating-assistance-
program/  
 
WJAC: Low Income Home Energy Assistance Program applications open Tuesday 
https://wjactv.com/news/local/low-income-home-energy-assistance-program-applications-open-
tuesday#  

https://lancasteronline.com/sports/outdoors/sizing-up-the-daunting-thousand-steps-trail-one-of-pennsylvania-s-most-unique-pathways-column/article_d7671308-57d2-11ed-9b00-5bfbb0d12ac8.html
https://lancasteronline.com/sports/outdoors/sizing-up-the-daunting-thousand-steps-trail-one-of-pennsylvania-s-most-unique-pathways-column/article_d7671308-57d2-11ed-9b00-5bfbb0d12ac8.html
https://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/news/local/2022/10/31/improvements-planned-for-more-than-2000-acres-of-protected-land-in-york-county/69600705007/
https://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/news/local/2022/10/31/improvements-planned-for-more-than-2000-acres-of-protected-land-in-york-county/69600705007/
https://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2022/11/fall-fishing-stretches-season-for-anglers/
https://www.sungazette.com/news/outdoors/2022/11/reflections-in-nature-turkey-vulture-are-scavengers-not-hunters/
https://www.sungazette.com/news/outdoors/2022/11/reflections-in-nature-turkey-vulture-are-scavengers-not-hunters/
https://www.sungazette.com/news/outdoors/2022/11/bear-seasons-are-underway-throughout-pennsylvania/
https://www.sungazette.com/news/outdoors/2022/11/bear-seasons-are-underway-throughout-pennsylvania/
https://therecord-online.com/site/archives/88373
https://www.thedailyreview.com/news/local/conservations-corner-bradford-county-women-in-ag-day/article_6d1b8c19-b2e3-5800-9510-4bee1d48fe51.html
https://www.thedailyreview.com/news/local/conservations-corner-bradford-county-women-in-ag-day/article_6d1b8c19-b2e3-5800-9510-4bee1d48fe51.html
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/city-officials-seeking-help-cleaning-up-abandoned-homeless-camp/article_6e5ab5c2-cf68-508c-b154-f3b6d1178ed0.html
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/city-officials-seeking-help-cleaning-up-abandoned-homeless-camp/article_6e5ab5c2-cf68-508c-b154-f3b6d1178ed0.html
https://www.post-gazette.com/business/development/2022/10/31/sharpsburg-mosites-co-waterfront-development-scrapyard-site/stories/202210310080
https://www.post-gazette.com/business/development/2022/10/31/sharpsburg-mosites-co-waterfront-development-scrapyard-site/stories/202210310080
https://www.ydr.com/story/news/local/2022/11/01/demolition-resumed-at-blighted-manna-pro-complex-near-york-expo-center/69607095007/
https://www.ydr.com/story/news/local/2022/11/01/demolition-resumed-at-blighted-manna-pro-complex-near-york-expo-center/69607095007/
https://www.cbsnews.com/pittsburgh/news/liheap-accepting-applications-for-heating-assistance-program/
https://www.cbsnews.com/pittsburgh/news/liheap-accepting-applications-for-heating-assistance-program/
https://wjactv.com/news/local/low-income-home-energy-assistance-program-applications-open-tuesday
https://wjactv.com/news/local/low-income-home-energy-assistance-program-applications-open-tuesday


 
WESA: Heating bill assistance program now accepting applications 
https://www.wesa.fm/identity-community/2022-11-01/heating-bill-assistance-program-now-accepting-
applications  
 
Standard Speaker:  Nescopeck Township supervisors to wave pros and cons of proposed farmland solar 
panels 
https://www.standardspeaker.com/news/nescopeck-supervisors-to-weigh-pros-and-cons-of-proposed-
farmland-solar-panels/article_bac774c3-cdb8-5516-9181-1e2ee0cc67d4.html 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: There’s more to solar energy than solar panels 
https://lancasteronline.com/opinion/columnists/there-s-more-to-solar-energy-than-solar-panels-
column/article_22c08f14-5607-11ed-b090-7734cdfc339e.html 
 
York Dispatch: Energy companies are reporting record profits. They don't need more tax breaks 
https://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/opinion/editorials/2022/10/31/energy-companies-are-reporting-
record-profits-they-dont-need-more-tax-breaks/69599340007/ 
 
Lock Haven Express: GOP seizes on voter hesitancy to attack EVs as costly to U.S. 
https://www.lockhaven.com/news/local-news/2022/11/gop-seizes-on-voter-hesitancy-to-attack-evs-as-
costly-to-us/  
 
Air 
 
WITF/WESA: Concerned about daily air pollution? Experts advise against looking at only one reading 
https://www.witf.org/2022/10/31/concerned-about-daily-air-pollution-experts-advise-against-looking-
at-only-one-reading/ 
 
Oil and Gas  
 
Reuters: Biden calls on oil, gas companies to stop 'war profiteering,' threatens windfall tax 
https://www.reuters.com/business/energy/biden-address-oil-company-profits-430-pm-remarks-2022-
10-31/ 
 
Bloomberg: Biden Warns Oil Firms He’ll Seek Tax on ‘Windfall’ Profits 
https://www.bloomberg.com/news/articles/2022-10-31/biden-warns-oil-firms-he-ll-seek-to-tax-their-
windfall-profits#xj4y7vzkg 
 
New York Times: Biden Accuses Oil Companies of ‘War Profiteering’ and Threatens Windfall Tax 
https://www.nytimes.com/2022/10/31/us/politics/biden-oil-windfall-tax.html 
 
Wall Street Journal: BP Profit Boosted by Natural-Gas Trading, to Buy Back More Shares 
https://www.wsj.com/articles/bp-profit-boosted-by-natural-gas-trading-to-buy-back-more-shares-
11667293838?mod=hp_lead_pos6 
 
Waste 
  
CBS21: As illegal dumping problem grows in Harrisburg, taxpayers pay biggest price 
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https://local21news.com/news/local/as-illegal-dumping-problem-grows-in-harrisburg-officials-take-
steps-to-address-the-issue# 
 
Water 
 
Latrobe Bulletin: Sewage costs increasing for some DTMA customers in the new year  
https://www.latrobebulletinnews.com/news/local/sewage-costs-increasing-for-some-dtma-customers-
in-the-new-year/article_3f9f6922-6bb7-5ef4-8c71-368f13b2fe34.html  
 
Republican Herald:  Stream restoration work to benefit Sweet Arrow Lake near Pine Grove 
https://www.republicanherald.com/news/stream-restoration-work-to-benefit-sweet-arrow-lake-near-
pine-grove/article_dc927db9-dc16-53d6-9db3-fac5cb429aff.html 
 
Altoona Mirror: AWA plant to be finished six months ahead of dam 
https://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2022/11/awa-plant-to-be-finished-six-months-
ahead-of-dam/ 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Erie Times: Clean jobs, energy, and air are on the ballot in PA, choose candidates with care 
https://www.goerie.com/story/opinion/columns/2022/11/01/edf-pa-must-shift-from-fossil-fuels-to-
clean-energy-jobs-health-infrastructure-inflation-natural-gas/69605862007/ 
 
Latrobe Bulletin: Commerce Crossing ribbon cutting celebrates multiple economic-development projects  
https://www.latrobebulletinnews.com/news/local/commerce-crossing-ribbon-cutting-celebrates-
multiple-economic-development-projects/article_da9ff1fe-c5e3-54f4-be07-4afebfcff766.html  
  
Tribune-Review: Mosites breaks ground on Allegheny Shores, 'the Sharpsburg Riviera' 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/mosites-breaks-ground-on-allegheny-shores-the-
sharpsburg-riviera/  
 
Lancaster Farming: Conservation Issues in Farm Bill Means Different Things to Democrats and 
Republicans 
https://www.lancasterfarming.com/farming-news/conservation/conservation-issues-in-farm-bill-means-
different-things-to-democrats-and-republicans/article_95171e94-5930-11ed-b153-7b3a6f791d7c.html 
 
Gettysburg Times: Links subdivision plans extended 
https://www.gettysburgtimes.com/news/local/article_366737cf-8403-58d4-8ec1-b258a49131b2.html 
 
WTAJ: PennDOT issues update for November windmill superloads 
https://www.wtaj.com/news/local-news/penndot-issues-update-for-november-windmill-superloads/ 
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